
----Original Message----- 
From: Sullivan, Thomas (ACF) [mailto:thomas.sullivan@acf.hhs.gov] 
Sent: Wednesday, June 20, 2012 3:12 PM 
To: Settles, Sue 
Subject: FW: Mandated Report of Child Abuse on the Spirit Lake 
Reservation 
 
Ms. Settles: 
 
I am writing you at the suggestion of the US Attorney for North 
Dakota, Timothy Q. Purdon. He suggested that you were in a better 
position than he to deal with the issues raised in an email I sent to 
him last Thursday. That email and his response are attached below 
for your ease of reference. 
 
I would like an opportunity to discuss my concerns with you when I 
am in Washington, DC next, if your schedule will allow. At this time, I 
believe that will be sometime in mid-July. 
 
Thank you for your consideration of my request for a meeting. 
 
All the best. 
 
Thomas F. Sullivan 
Regional Administrator, ACF, Denver 
 


